
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 June 2003 

16. RICHMOND PARK – PROPOSED LANDSCAPE ENHANCEMENT 
 
 The Board received a report from the Parks and Waterways Manager informing it of the response 

received from public consultation on the proposed landscape enhancement for Richmond Park. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


